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The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 as Amended 

Notice is hereby given that the Central Lincolnshire Developer Contributions Supplementary 

Planning Documenting (SPD) adopted in 2018 has been withdrawn in accordance with regulation 

15 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 as Amended.  

It was withdrawn by The Central Lincolnshire Joint Strategic Planning Committee on 16 October 

2023 and has been replaced by the Planning Obligations Supplementary Planning Document 

adopted on the same day.  It will be no longer be used in decision making by the Central 

Lincolnshire Partner Authorities. 

Availability of Documents 

The withdrawn SPD has been removed from the Central Lincolnshire website and from Council 

principal receptions. This Withdrawal Statement will be made available to view until 16 January 

2024 on the Central Lincolnshire website at www.central-lincs.org.uk/adopted-local-plan-

2023/supplementary-planning-documents-guidance-notes. Hard copies of this statement will be 

made available until 16 January 2024 at the principal receptions of City of Lincoln Council, North 

Kesteven District Council, and West Lindsey District Council to be viewed during normal opening 

hours – please see individual Council websites for details of these opening hours. 
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